Bluff Point Ferry, Lawrence

Important information for March - May 2022

Mandatory three yearly major maintenance work will be carried out on the 24-car ferry at Bluff
Point, Lawrence from 28 March 2022. This work is expected to take about 10 weeks.

This maintenance is required to retain maritime certification which allows the ferry to operate as a commercial vessel.
Work will include safety improvements, replacing major components as well as blasting and painting.

The 18-car ferry will be the main ferry during this time. Delays are expected during AM and PM peak period.

We encourage ferry users to plan their journey and consider using alternative routes.

Ferry users can also access the latest traffic information by calling 132 701, visiting livetraffic.com or by downloading
the Live Traffic NSW app.

If you would like to receive an SMS to let you know about planned or unplanned disruptions to ferry services in
Lawrence, please visit nswroads.work/lawrenceferry
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